
Message from the Treasurer

It gives me immense pleasure to invite you all to the Midterm IAGES         

Conference from 24 to 26 October 2025 at Kanyakumari, on behalf of 

IAGES-Indian Association of Gastrointestinal Endo surgeons and the 

highly accomplished and dedicated organizing team led by Dr Siva Kumar,        

a pioneer in the field of Minimal Access Surgery.

The theme this year is-Learn it Loud, and you can be sure that you will get 

the very best of latest trends, advancements, and challenges in the 

dynamic world of Minimal Invasive Surgery (MIS), robotic surgery, and 

flexible endoscopy.

IAGES has always been in the forefront of academics in MIS, and                   

this academic extravaganza will be showcasing the best available                

surgical practices.

I am sure this program will advance your knowledge and skills to a new 

high. I wish the organizing team the very best and trust that you will 

return with an enriched mind and heart.

With warmest wishes,

Dr Meenakshi Sharma
Hon Treasurer, IAGES


